
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lilian Greenwood MP 
 
 

26 November 2020 
 
Dear Lilian, 
 
 
 
At last week’s All-Party Parliamentary Group (APPG) on Transport Safety, I 
was asked to report back to the group on the Government’s current policy on 
the General Road Safety Regulation.  
 
The package of European Union (EU) legislation to which the APPG referred 
to is scheduled to apply to new vehicle types from 2022 and covers a broad 
range of new vehicle technologies.  
 
The Department for Transport was involved in developing these requirements 
but as they are scheduled to apply after we have left the EU, it will be for the 
Government to decide whether to mandate the same systems in Great 
Britain, and no decision has yet been taken.  
  
I hope this answers your query. 
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